
 

 

 
 

12 October 2020 
Circular 51 - 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
 
CE&E committee and upcoming Events 
 
Our Catering, Events and Entertainment (CE&E) sub-committee work tirelessly to ensure that our 
residents enjoy a wide range of events, social activities and entertainment options.  
 
Our monthly activities include a classical music night; a popular Saturday night movie; quiz and bingo 
evenings; a pub night; social dinners and theme evenings. Our residents are also involved in a book 
club, boule, scrabble, canasta and we have a regular art group that meets each week. 
 
Interest has been expressed in forming a dance class to keep fit and healthy and introducing an 
ageless grace class. In addition, we are currently forming a regular group that welcomes knitting, 
crochet, tapestry or any stitching project. Group bookings for village outings are very popular and well-
attended.  
 
A few surprises are in store and I am certain that all residents will be delighted with the upcoming 
events. Details will be available shortly. 
 
If you have an interest in getting the residents involved in projects, please let your CE&E chairman, 
Felicity Walker, know on Extension 142 or call Reception on Extension 300. We welcome new ideas 
and initiatives.  
 
I would like to say a big thank you to the Committee and their support group who help organise the 
most enjoyable events, functions and outings and to all the other residents who run clubs and who 
attend and support our many events. They all contribute to making this a festive village and a vibrant 
community. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Christine Dempers 
Village Manager 


